
TREASURE ISLAND ADVENTURE- COMMUNIQUÉ #2 

Hello Drama Students and Parents,  
 
Our “Treasure Island Adventure” day trip to Fredericton 
happens this Saturday, December 4th.    
 
The bus will leave Harkins Middle School parking lot at 10:40 
am.  Please be there in advance.  We expect to return between 
8:30-9 pm Saturday evening.  Students are permitted to bring 
cell phones (although they must be used properly- no photos or 
use during the play) to forewarn parents of a more exact return 
time.  I will also carry my cell phone.  My number is 506-625-
3870 for emergencies.   
 
Students must bring a bagged lunch.  We will eat on the bus 
before the play begins at 2pm at the playhouse.    
 
Good news:  The Miramichi Friends of TNB were able to save us 
$10 on the cost of the trip.  Therefore, I will distribute the 
additional $10 collected from students at supper time.  We will 
be eating at the food court at the Fredericton Mall. 
 
Yours in theatre, 
 
Ms.  Barrieau 
 
 


